
Hilary, 

Thank you for the notification of the Conditional Use Permit at 168 Front Ave.  I can see that 

vacant lot from my front window.  I fully support any projects or permits that would better use 

that space.  I especially support a Farmers Market there as a good starting point. 

I apologize that I didn't get the notice in time to attend the hearing.  However, if you can add my 

support to the permit file, I would appreciate it. 

V/r, 

Christopher Brossart 

Albemarle St  

 


